From: Andriy vty
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 2:42 PM

To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org>; office -ecoclubrivn-;
lobod

Ce -z (e o1 -
Subject: RE: Communication PRE/ACCC/C/2022/191 concerning Ukraine - Committee's consideration
of preliminary admissibility

Dear Ms. Marshall,

NGO Ecoclub supports the proposed open session on December 13. We plan to attend the session if
electricity and internet connections are available.

Best regards,

Andriy Martynyuk

Executive director

NGO Ecoclub





